
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 20, 2006 
 
 
 
 

Sookie Bae, DAG 
Division of Law 
Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex 
P.O. Box 112 
Trenton, NJ 08625  
 
 Re:  In the Matter of the Certificate of Jack Owen 
         Docket No. 0405-287 
 
Dear Ms. Bae: 
 
  Please be advised that, at its meeting of January 19, 2006, the State Board 
of Examiners voted to accept the proposed settlement in the above captioned matter. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Robert R. Higgins, Acting Secretary 
      State Board of Examiners 
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